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SAMPLE LETTER:
TO UNION MEMBERS
Date
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

The labor movement and United Way of Northeast Florida have a lot in common.  Both exist to improve lives and strengthen communities, treating individuals with dignity and respect. Both organizations are also supported by working men and women throughout the community, and both believe that when we lend a hand to one, we improve the condition of all.

Since 1946, organized labor has enjoyed a cooperative leadership with United Way … assuring that needed services are available to members, their families and their communities. 
With the kickoff of our annual United Way campaign on (date), it’s our turn to give back to the community to ensure that help is there when our brothers and sisters, and neighbors need it.  When you are asked to make a pledge this year, I hope you will join me and give as generously as you are able.

When you give to United Way, your gift combined with others, generates results that strengthen our communities and brings us closer to reaching our shared goals to improve education, income and health – the building blocks of a good quality of life. Working together we can be create lasting change in our region.

It takes everyone in the community working together to create a brighter future. Give. Advocate. Volunteer. LIVE UNITED.
Sincerely,

CEO or Senior Labor Leader
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